
 
A foreign transport vessel leaked liquid 

ammonia during loading and unloading at 

Rongxi Port, and 5 Chinese employees died 
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According to the official Weibo news of the Press Office of the 

People's Government of Rongcheng City, Shandong Province, on 

the evening of March 1, 2019, during the loading and unloading 

process of a foreign refrigerated transport ship in Rongxi Port, 

liquid ammonia leaked from the warehouse, resulting in five 

Chinese employees died and the cause of the accident is under 

investigation. 
 


